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25 March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
Easter Hat Parade 2022  

 
On Friday, 8 April 2021, Helensburgh Public School will be having our annual Easter 
Hat Parade. All students from Kindergarten to Year 6 are invited to make a hat to wear 
in the parade. Hats are to be made at home and brought to school on the day. The 
parade is a fun way to show off your creativity. There are no judges or prizes. We will 
have our Kindergarten students walking in the parade with their Year 6 buddies.  
 
This year the parade will be held on the bottom oval. Parents are welcome to come 
and watch the parade.  However, due to limited amount of seating, it is preferred that 
only two members from each family attend. 
 
The school gates will be open from 9:15am to allow time for parents/carers to arrive 
and students will begin the parade at 9:30am. Seats will be spread out around the oval 
and we recommend social distancing. If you are attending the parade you will need 
scan the QR codes at the COVID-19 sign in stations. Stations will be located out the 
front of the Hall, under the Kindergarten Cola, under the Cola next to the basketball 
courts and just before the bottom oval.  
 
As a reminder, please stay at home if you have any cold or flu symptoms.  
 
In the event of wet weather, the parade will be moved to the school hall. Parents will 
be invited to sit outside the hall.  
 
 

Jess Keir          Ewen Neild 
Coordinator        Principal   
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